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Comments: Banning the implementation of bolts by NPS would be negligence of the safety and health of

climbers across the country. Especially by people who are not guides, or professionals in the outdoor rock

climbing industry, who do not firsthand understand the consequences of lack of bolting. Not only does this mean

routes would be run out, (aka too much spacing between bolts so if you were to fall you would hit a ledge, or

ground and become seriously injured), but it also means climbers are going to be trusting old bolts that need to

be replaced but can't be due to this ban. Overall, this rule will not preserve wilderness areas as there will be an

increase in injuries, and rescues take much more of a toll on natural areas then putting in a few bolts here and

there. 


